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May 15, 1980

Mr. Robert Goldsmith
Citizens For A Better Environment
Suite 1600, 59 East Van Buren Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Chicago, IL 60605 TO F01A-80-246

' Dear Mr. Goldsmith:
,

This is in response to your letter of May 6,1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,10 categories of documents
relating to the proposed decontamination of Dresden I.

In response to your request, copies of the documents listed in Appendix A
are enclosed. Copies of these documents are also being placed in the
NRC Public Documents Room (PDR), located at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington,
DC.

.

Also in response to your request, we wish to inform you that in two
previous F0IA requests identified as F01A-79-544 (McCULLOUGH) and F0IA-
78-217 (HANSELL), copies of NRC documents relating to the subject of
your inquiry were placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR), located
at 1717 H Street. " '' Washington, DC 20555, where they are available
for public insp- ..d copying. The charge for reproducing records
located in the i .. is eight cents ($0.08) per page, as specified in 10
CFR 9.14(a) of the Commission's regulations, a copy of which is enclosed.
Upon your direct request to the PDR and your agreement to pay the reproduction '

charges, the PDR will arrange for the records to be reproduced by Potomac
Research, Inc., a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR. .' '

You will be billed directly by Potomac Research, Inc. , for the reproduction
charges plus tax and postage.

Copies of the F0IA-79-544 and F0IA-78-217 requests and our responses
thereto are enclosed for your use.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerel ,

'

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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- APPENDIX A
..

1. May 31,1979 Letter to Charles H. Warren from Joseph M.
Hendrie (2 pages)

-
-

2. December 10, 1979 Letter to George Knighton, Lake Barrett, and
.- Greg Cwalina from Glenn R. Hoenes, with attach-

ment (9 pages)
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